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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Anna Schilter 

FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:  November 15, 2022 

SUBJECT: Recommended Approval of the Building Energy Efficient 
Technologies Graduate Certificate  

  

On October 11, 2022, the Graduate Studies Committee voted to recommend 
approval of the Building Energy Efficient Technologies Graduate Certificate. This 
is a new graduate certificate. During the review process, the name of the 
certificate changed from “Building Energy Efficient Technologies” to “Energy 
Conscious Construction.”  
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